
  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

Events and Activities: 
 
 

 Sundays 10am Worship Service at ACOC 
  

 May 29 Family Group Facilitators Meeting 
 

 June 9 & 16 Worship in the Round 
 

 June 14-15 Parenting Workshop: Birth-5 years 
 

 June 19 Family Group Facilitator’s Meeting 
 

 June 23 10am Outdoor Service at Fort Yargo 
 

 June 24-28 Vacation Bible School 
 

 July 19-20 Parenting Workshop: Grades 1-5 
 

 July 26-27 Parenting Workshop: Grades 6-12 
 

 July 31 Family Group Facilitator’s Meeting 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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GET READY FOR KINGDOM ROCK VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL! 
 

JUNE 24 – JUNE 28 
 

      To register: https://www.groupvbspro.com/vbs/ez/athenscoc 

 
Join the Federal Immediate Disaster Case Management Team! 
HOPE worldwide is looking to recruit 180 (intermittent) positions for 
the Immediate Disaster Case Management Program (IDCM). 
 

HOPE worldwide is partnering with Catholic Charities USA (CCUSA) as a 
national subcontractor to assist in the marketing and recruitment efforts for 
the Immediate Disaster Case Management (IDCM) program through our 
national volunteer network. 
 

Our nation expects at least 9 Hurricanes and Tornadoes this season and 
we want to ensure we are prepared and ready to serve those impacted by 
natural disasters. 
 

HOPE worldwide is looking to recruit and fill 180 (Intermittent) positions 
over the next four months. These positions will be utilized to form scalable 
teams which provide Disaster Case Management services when deployed 
in the event of a Presidential declared federal natural disaster.  
 

For additional information regarding this new initiative and the eligibility 
requirement to be a Disaster Team cadre member, contact Nicole Nobles, 
Disaster Case Management Coordinator at Nicole.Nobles@hopeww.org. 
 

 

Baptism: 
 

Matthew Alford was baptized last Sunday, May 19th. Matthew is the son of 
Anthony and Patsy Alford and is a sophomore at North Oconee High School. 
 

…but those who hope in the LORD will renew their strength. They will soar on wings 
like eagles; they will run and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint. 
       Isaiah 40:31 

 

 
 

        

END OF YEAR 
MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

 
 

 

From Friday, May 31st  at 6 pm 
 to Saturday, June 1st at 9 am 

 

Please bring: change of clothes, white shirt for tie-dye, 
sleeping bag /blanket and pillow, and $5.00. 

 

 

 

GENEROSITY SUNDAY CONTRIBUTION 

$118,615. 

https://www.groupvbspro.com/vbs/ez/athenscoc
mailto:Nicole.Nobles@hopeww.org
http://biblehub.com/isaiah/40-31.htm


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FINANCIAL PEACE UNIVERSITY! Another class is starting July 7th! Class 

will run from July 7 until Sept 1 on Sunday afternoons. See Dominic Spinella for 

more information and to sign up. Cost for a kit = $100 payable to the church. 
 

JOB OPENINGS: Do you have a background in social work/counseling or 

similar discipline and  have a heart to serve people that are devastated by disasters 

within the United States? HOPE needs you!!! We are recruiting for Disaster Case 

Managers and Supervisors. Get paid to do God’s work! If you want more 

information please send inquiries to Nicole.Nobles@hopeww.org or call at 484-

586-3617 for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 
 

Daniel Holte’s father, Norman, passed away on Tuesday morning. 
Address: 1171 Kenway, Bogart, GA 30622. 
 

Gwen Payton’s brother’s mother-in-law, Nettie, passed away recently. 
Please be praying for the family. 
 

Randy Garner’s grandmother, Mary Scott, passed away recently. Randy 
and Sheila Scott’s address: 180 LeAnn Drive, Athens, GA 30601. 
 

Betty Bloom’s sister, Diana, was diagnosed with terminal cancer. Pray for 
the family as they all have to decide on quality or quantity of life. Diana’s home 
mailing address is P.O. Box 65, Barker, NY 14012. 
 
 

Robert Ball asks for wisdom and clarity of direction as he is job hunting.  
 
 

Allison Veal’s sister, Leigh Ann Neyland, is recovering from surgery. 
Leigh Ann’s address: 3985 Manor House Dr., Marietta, GA 30062. 
 
 

 

Kellie Baxter’s relative, Anderson Krieger, age 8, has been diagnosed 
with an aggressive form of leukemia. 
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For more info visit www.secchurches.com 
 

Congratulations to our High School Graduates! 
Carlesa Buchanan…graduated from North Oconee High School and is planning 
to attend Kennesaw State University in the fall majoring in genetics.  She was very 
involved in the drama department and was voted “class clown” for senior 
superlative. We are very proud of her.  She would also like to thank everyone for 
helping her to grow to a beautiful young lady. 
 

Kati Chacon…is an honor graduate from North Oconee High School and was 
voted “best all around” senior superlative by her classmates. She was senior class 
treasurer, vice president of the drama club (where she was involved in many plays 
throughout her four years) and is a member of Thespian Society. She was a 
member of the Yearbook staff and vice president of Leo Club. She participated in 
work-based learning at Rocky Branch Elementary and started a bible talk on 
campus her junior year. Kati was awarded a Walton EMC scholarship and will 
attend University of North Georgia in the fall. We are so very proud of Kati’s 
accomplishments, but even more we are amazed by her love for God and for 
others and how she uses her talents for Him! 
 

Hunter Cook…we are MOST proud of you!  You’ve always proved trustworthy; 
your integrity is from God, your work ethic is highly respectable.  You meet 
struggles with determination; your righteousness is not compromised; your 
intelligence is consistently trained by humility; your character lands on the side 
making your parents look way better than they are.  Hunter graduated from 
Oconee County High School and will be attending Abraham Baldwin Agricultural 
College (ABAC) in Tifton this fall to pursue a degree in Turf Management. He's 
ready for the spiritual adventure and to do battle with the books! 
 

Reid Coy…graduated in December and is attending Athens Tech. He will major 
in Auto Collision Repair. 
 

McCall Ponder…graduated from North Oconee High School and will be 
attending University of North Georgia in the fall, majoring in education.  Her 
classmates voted her as the "most spirited" senior superlative.  While at NOHS, 
she lettered in soccer as a member of the Lady Titans Soccer team, completed the 
Early Education Program, and has participated in the Work Based Learning 
Program - where she was able to have the great experience of working with the 
teachers daily at a local elementary.   She was also a member of the Latin Club and 
has been a part of the Jamaica Swamp Corps trips for the past three summers. 
 

Jessica Williams…has had a great run of experiences throughout high school.  
She has served on Swamp Corps trips to Jamaica and Barbados for the last three 
summers.  She has participated in Coaches vs. Cancer in Oconee County.  
However, one of her biggest passions has been performing in musicals, one acts, 
show choir, and dance programs at OCHS.  Jessica plans to continue her love for 
the arts by pursuing Theater at Piedmont College in the fall.  As her parents and 
her loving sister, we are so proud of the young woman she has become and the 
heart she has for others. 
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Christian Classifieds: 
HOUSE FOR RENT: Close to UGA, 571 Woodland Hills Drive, 4 BR, 2 BA, off 
bus route 14. Available August 1 at $1,250/mo. Please contact Lee Redd, 404-
379-0115 or leeredd@aol.com. 
NANNY AVAIALABLE: Shala Jones, a campus student, is available to nanny 
this summer. Please call her at 678-640-0266. 
SUMMER WORK NEEDED: Creighton Arrington is home for the summer and is 
looking for summer work.  He can be reached at 706-296-9270. 

SWAMP CAMP REGISTRATION IS OPEN! 
Family Camp:  

May 29-June 1 

Summer Camp:  

Week 1-Week 6 

Starting June 2-July 20 

Register at www.campswamp.com 
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